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Welcome to Genie's 'Public Information' newsletter

Please forward this email to anyone you feel may also like to receive these newsletters

This issue informs that after the removal of Travellers from the Gardiner Recreation Ground, the decontamination has
been completed and the ground is reopened to the public.

Gardiner Recreation Ground now reopened
The sanitisation has been completed

The Goring on Thames Parish Council is pleased to confirm that the Gardiner Recreation Ground has been
professionally decontaminated and is now reopened.  The company providing the service has certified the site as
clean, and are providing the official documentation on Monday.  We have been assured that it is suitable to reopen
the site immediately, though, and the paperwork will follow. 

Please note, because of the Covid-19 risks, the Pavilion and the play area remain closed until the
Government guidance allows for them to be reopened.

The full damage from the unauthorised encampment of Travellers, removed on Tuesday 2 June, will now be
assessed and necessary repairs and security issues will continue to be addressed in due course.

As previously requested, any reports of unlawful activity should be reported to the police in the usual way.  Please
also email the Clerk (clerk@goringparishcouncil.gov.uk) as she is keeping a record of the reported issues.

  

To comment on any of these stories please email contact@genienews.org
To send in news items, use news@genienews.org

Public Information reports on important, or sometimes urgent, news relevant to a particular village or cluster of
villages. There is no specific publication schedule, as it goes out ‘as and when’ the information justifies a newsletter.
 If you have any important news or information you would like to submit to Genie for consideration, please
email it to the editor using news@genienews.org.

If you like receiving this information and feel that others will benefit, please forward to others and encourage them to
subscribe.  Also, to ensure you consistently receive the e-mails it is suggested that you either 'whitelist'
subscribe@genienews.org or add us to your contact list.

More details on Genie newsletters here.
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